
This agreement with Indiana University of Pennsylvania - Proposed College of Osteopathic 

Medicine -- is dedicated to educating and training the next generation of physicians who will be 

well prepared to meet the unique challenges of rural healthcare. This will also address future 

healthcare needs in rural and underserved communities.  

 

The Medical Staff at CSSMCW is pleased to be part of IUP’s - COM plan to offer medical students 

valuable clinical rotations and experiences in rural primary care. This collaborative effort with 

CSSMCW and other local healthcare providers will be crucial to the success of this new 

osteopathic medical school. In addition, these collaborative partnerships will also have a lasting 

effect and sustainable impact on improving healthcare outcomes in the region. 
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